
 
 

True and False Test 
International Bible Lessons 

Acts 15:1-12 
Sunday, November 8, 2015 

 
Circle the true or false answers. Correct the false statements by restating them. 

 
1. Unless you are circumcised according to the law of Moses, you cannot be saved. True 
or False 
 
2. Only if you believe Jesus is the Christ and Son of God, and perfectly obey the law of 
Moses after you believe, can you be saved.  True or False 
 
3. When the believers in Phoenicia learned about the conversion of Gentiles, they were 
very glad. True or False 
 
4. When Paul and Barnabas arrived in Jerusalem, at first the apostles refused to see 
them. True or False 
 
5. Some of the Pharisees in the church argued that Gentile believers must be required to 
keep the law of Moses. True or False 
 
6. After much debate, Peter told how God had made a choice; therefore, the Gentiles 
heard the good news and became believers. True or False 
 
7. James said Peter should have consulted him before he welcomed Gentiles into the 
church without the Gentiles first agreeing to obey the law of Moses. True or False 
 
8. God knows human hearts and God can cleanse human hearts by faith. True or False 
 
9. God wants every church to keep a careful record of those Christians who were real 
Jews and those Christians who were really only Gentiles before they believed. True or 
False 
 
10. We believe it is through the grace of our Lord Jesus that we are saved. True or False 
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Answers to the True and False Test 
International Bible Lessons 

Acts 15:1-12 
Sunday, November 8, 2015 

 
Circle the true or false answers. Correct the false statements by restating them. 

 
1. Unless you are circumcised according to the law of Moses, you cannot be saved. True 
or False 
 
2. Only if you believe Jesus is the Christ and Son of God, and perfectly obey the law of 
Moses after you believe, can you be saved. True or False 
 
3. When the believers in Phoenicia learned about the conversion of Gentiles, they were 
very glad. True or False 
 
4. When Paul and Barnabas arrived in Jerusalem, at first the apostles refused to see 
them. True or False 
 
5. Some of the Pharisees in the church argued that Gentile believers must be required to 
keep the law of Moses. True or False 
 
6. After much debate, Peter told how God had made a choice; therefore, the Gentiles 
heard the good news and became believers. True or False 
 
7. James said Peter should have consulted him before he welcomed Gentiles into the 
church without the Gentiles first agreeing to obey the law of Moses. True or False 
 
8. God knows human hearts and God can cleanse human hearts by faith. True or False 
 
9. God wants every church to keep a careful record of those Christians who were real 
Jews and those Christians who were really only Gentiles before they believed. True or 
False 
 
10. We believe it is through the grace of our Lord Jesus that we are saved. True or False 
 
 
 

— © Copyright 2015 L.G. Parkhurst, Jr. You may reprint or reproduce the True and 
False Test for not-for-profit use. Available at www.internationalbiblelessons.org. 

http://internationalbiblelessons.org/
http://internationalbiblelessons.org/
http://www.internationalbiblelessons.org/

